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AID-ICU newsletter – July/August 2019 

 

Dear Friends! Thank you for your commitment to the AID-ICU trial!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                   

 

 

 

STATUS 

Hope all investigators had a nice summer and hopefully some 

time off-duty. In the meantime Nordsjællands Hospital included 

patient no. 300. This was acknowledged by a well-deserved AID-

ICU cake.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The AID-ICU Protocol paper was accepted for publication in Acta 

Anaesthesiologica Scandinavica. A pdf is of the article is attached 

to this newsletter.   

 

ICU 4131  

16 patients ICU Aalborg  

11 patients  

ICU Koege  

12 patients 

Top Recruiters in July and August 
(combined) 

 

THIS PERIOD RECRUITER-CLIMBER: 

ICU Helsinki from 0 to 3! 

Thanks to Johanna Hästbacka, Elena 

Lappi, Sari Sutinen, Leena Pettilä, 

Jonna Heinonen, Tarja Suhonen and 

Anna-Maria Kuivalainen. 
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Congratulations 

to ICU 4131.      

Third time as 

top-recruiter! 



 
 

 
CRIC • Blegdamsvej 9, 7812 • 2100 Copenhagen Ø • +45 35 45 71 67 • contact@cric.nu • www.cric.nu 

Side 2 af 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important news from the coordinating centre 

1. The Danish Ethics Committee approved the AID-ICU protocol version 4.2 (protocol announced in 

last newsletter). Please print and archive the approval: “Godkendelse af tillægsprotokol nr. 5” in Site 

Master File section 4b.  

2. Questions on when to report Acute Hepatic Failure have led to the development of a Standard 

Operating Procedure (SOP) called Acute Hepatic Failure. The SOP shall ensure uniform registration 

of SAR and improve safety in the trial. Please print the attached document and archive in Site 

Master File in section 9aVI. 

3. If you need an updated table of content for your Site Master File it is attached to this newsletter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Remember the Coordinating Center is always available on the: 

AID-ICU HOT-LINE: +45 93 57 77 50 

www.cric.nu/aid-icu 

Kind Regards from the AID-ICU team 

Lone (sponsor) and Nina (Coordinating Investigator)  

  

 

DID YOU 

KNOW? 

THE AFTER AID TRIAL 

Our ICU nurse Camilla Bekker Mortensen is responsible for 1 

year follow-up of the AID-ICU cohort (After-AID). Since AID-

ICU was initiated at Zealand University Hospital in June 2018 

the After-AID trial is slowly starting to collect 1-year data on 

mortality, quality of life and cognitive function. The after-AID  

study will hopefully increase knowledge of the long-term 

consequences of delirium.  

Top recruiters overall 
Welcoming new sites  

We expect to welcome Odense 

University Hospital in the AID-ICU 

trial within the coming month.  

The Italian site in Monza with 

National Investigator Giuseppe 

Citerio is on the final stage of 

signing the trial collaboration 

contract. Hopefully Italy will 

randomise patient to AID-ICU study 

the coming fall.  

The ICU in Cardiff are ready to 

submit for approvals by national 

committees. 
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